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Re: Sancrox Quarry Expansion Project

SSD 9946

I am the owner o f Lots 54, 117 and 118 in Riverpark Sancrox Estate.

I am writing to express my strong objection to the proposed Sancrox Quarry Expansion
Project SSD 9946 which is currently on exhibition.

The proposed Quarry expansion will seriously adversely affect the environment. The
Environmental Impact Statement refers to the project as an "expansion". In fact it is a "new
quarry" adjacent to the existing quarry and is proposed to be three times the size o f the
existing quarry. This new quarry will result in irreparable damage to the habitat o f koalas in
the area, an obstruction to the proposed high speed rail corridor and the destruction o f the
quality o f life for many current and likely residents o f the area.

I have invested a significant amount o f money and time toward the redevelopment of
Riverpark Sancrox. Once finished and sold, it could provide quality accommodation for many
people. That will not be the case i f the proposed "giant" quarry proceeds. Those who propose
the new quarry could easy relocate it to an area some 20kms away where the environment
and other damage would be minimal by comparison.

I look forward to hearing o f your opposition to this project.

Yours Sincere

Diane Lesley Faulkner
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